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➢ All hair types and styles must be kept above the eyebrows, ears and collars so that it is always 

combed, neat and tidy. 
 

 
➢ Hair should be tapered so that the difference between the length of the top and sides is not 

excessive. Short dreads and short afros are allowed. 
 
 

➢ Step cuts, cut patterns or lines, extensions, dyes, highlights, or extreme skin fades are not 
permitted. 
 
 

➢ All staff remain the primary custodians of the hair regulations, ensuring that boys meet the 
school’s expectations. Non-compliant boys should be asked to cut their hair and report to 
their Housemasters or Assistants, who will oversee the corrective action. 
 

 
➢ A boy with a non-conforming hairstyle will have a maximum of FIVE days to cut his hair.  

 
 

➢ All parents are asked to support the school hair policy and ensure that their son’s hair meets 
the requirements of the policy. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 


